Family Game Night!

Please join us on Thursday, April 25th, as Healthy Learning Academy will host our first-ever Family Game Night! Beginning at 6:00 p.m., HLA will be transformed into a bingo parlor. Bring your children, have fun, and compete to win prizes! 
Thankfully, Mrs. Borganelli was in charge, as I wanted parents to compete in math bingo!!!
This is our second to last Parent Involvement Night, but it is our final opportunity to cook. So, parents, if you still haven’t fulfilled your volunteer commitment, this may be your final chance. If you’d like to join us in preparing our meal, please email me. Volunteers will need to be here by 12:45 on Thursday, April 25th. Thanks!
For Monday, students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today.
    recommend		rhythm		spaghetti		surprise		tomorrow
    restaurant		            separate		strengthen		temperature		unbelievable

SS: Students were just assigned the “Living Museum” project. Check out the rubric that was sent home. 
ELA: We’ve been working on FSA prep, and did our EOY writing prompt. This week’s suffix was “-phobia.” 
Math: We just finished measurement and will now study geometry. We will go back and test these chapters after FSA.
Science: We will be testing on forms of energy next week, and will then finish the year with transformation of electrical energy.  
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “victory.” A victory is a success or superior position achieved against any opponent, opposition, or difficulty. As individuals, it is crucial that we set goals for ourselves. Any time that we reach those aspirations, we have achieved a personal victory, which bolsters our confidence. 


Citizen of the Week
Congratulations to Mary Loosli!

FSA
I’ve been reviewing math and science every day for the FSA, and MANY students are struggling greatly. Please help me out by taking the time to review with your children. They all have study guides, practice tests, and textbooks that would help them immensely. 

Yearbook
Yearbook orders are due by Friday, April 26th!
April 19, 2019
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